CORPORATION OF TOWNSHIP OF BROCK JUNE 26/2024 TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

\*\* RE: ENCROACHMENT ON MUNICIPAL PROPERTY. IN RESPONSE TO YOUR LETTER DATED

JUNE 14, 2024, YES, WE ARE CERTAIN LY

INTERESTED IN THE PURCHASE OF

OWNERSHIP OF SAID LANEWAY, (Part).

OUR PREVIOUS NEIGHBOR

LIVED AT THE NORTH END OF SAID DRIVEWAY,

AND FOR THIRTY YEARS, THERE WAS NEVERLED AN ISSUE OF BLOCKING THE DRIVEWAY.

IN RETROSPECT, MY HUSRAUD AND IN RETROSVECT, MY HUSBAND AND KEPT THE LANEWAY CLEAR FOR EACH OTHER, AS NEIGHBOWRS DO. THUS LEAVING ACCESS TO MY HUSBANDS SHOP ON A DAILY BASIS. AFTER 35 YEAR OF TENDING TO SNOW REMOVAL, GRAVEL DROPS ETC., WE FEEL THAT IN THE INTEREST OF ALL PARTIES, TWOULD BE BENEFICIAL AND LOGICAL TO ALLOW THE SALE OF SAID LANEWAY TO US. YOUR CONSIDERATION ON OUR BEHALF WOULD BE GRATEFULLY AMPECATED. THIS IS IMPORTANT Garx R Bertran 4.5. LANEWAY IN MENTION 15 THE SOUTH PORTION, AND PART EAST, AN "L" SHAPE. WHAT WILL RESEMBLE YOURS KESPECIFULLY